STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

15 West Yakima, Suite 200 © Yakima, Washington 98902-3401 ¢ (509) 575-2490

July 29, 1997

Mr. Sam Kim

Gateway Cleaners

6 N Fair Avenue, Suite 107
Yakima, WA 98901

Mr. Kim:

I am writing you with regards to the Southgate Laundry facility located on South 3rd Avenue,
Yakima, Washington. After a review of the information you provided regarding your proposed
PLP status, Ecology has decided not to name you as a PLP for the Yakima Railroad Area at this
time. I would like to thank you for your cooperation and assistance on this matter.

As always please feel free to call me at (509) 454-7837 with any questions.

Sincerely,
Rick Roeder

Site Manager
Toxic Cleanup Program

cc:  Gary Slagel, Noel Corporation
Mark Jobson, AAG




